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17th May 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Scarlet Fever 
 
We would like to inform you that we have a small number of children that have been diagnosed with 
Scarlet Fever. 
 
We have discussed the situation with the East of England Health Protection Team and they have asked us 
to share the enclosed fact sheet with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

T Skeggs 

 
TERESA SKEGGS 
Executive Headteacher. 
 

mailto:admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk
http://www.peartreespring.herts.sch.uk/

